
 
 
 
 
Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 

Communications 

COVID-19 vaccine available to all children six months 
and older 

August 26, 2022 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec 

The Department of Health is announcing the expansion of the COVID-19 vaccine 

eligibility group to include all children aged six months to four years old. 

With COVID-19 vaccines now available for Nunavummiut six months and older, we can 

work together towards increasing the protection against COVID-19 in our communities.  

The vaccine is safe for children, and it helps protect them, their friends and family from 

severe COVID-19 infection, hospitalization and death. The vaccine for children in this 

age group is given at a lower dosage than the vaccine for older children. 

Please contact your local health centre to make an appointment to get vaccinated. Help 

us better protect our families and communities by getting up to date with your 

vaccinations. 

For more information on the COVID-19 vaccine in Nunavut, visit the Government of 

Nunavut’s website or call the COVID-19 hotline at 1-888-975-8601 between 8:30 a.m. 

and 5 p.m. from Monday to Friday. 

Remember, your actions affect everyone’s health. 
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